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Pollie McCloskey

From: Bristol Ellington
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 3:36 PM
To: Pollie McCloskey
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline / Precinct 5 Week In Review (April 11, 2024)

Can you please provide a link for my Council update. Thanks. 
 
Get Outlook for iOS 
 
 

 

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page. 
 

 

 

 

 

Chief's Message 
 

 
We want to dedicate this week's space to simply recognize exceptional Patrol and 
CIU work performed these last few days. 
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Sunday, K9 Deputy Dallon & Kota assisted SPD and Mercer Island PD in 
recovering a firearm following an armed carjacking. Monday, with the assistance of 
Guardian One and Metro, patrol recovered a stolen Toyota (and all the Amazon 
packages it contained) then booked the suspect. Today, CIU's long investigation 
led them across Puget Sound where they finally located KTM motorcycle stolen in 
late 2023 from a Shoreline apartment. Only a few hours ago, MPO Ater shattered a 
window then deployed two doses of Narcan to save an adult driver overdosing in 
the Shorewood parking lot. 

These four events represent just a snapshot of exceptional, selfless work 
performed across all shifts. In these periods, when it  too often seems we have 
more work than time, know what you do is seen and supported by leadership and 
the communities we serve.      

- Chief Park, Captain Meyer  

 

 
 

Hello Emily Evans 
 

Please join us in welcoming Emily Evans as our newest RCR partner. We are very 
pleased to have her joining John and Melissa in meeting the co-response needs 
both here and in Kenmore. Thank you for taking a moment to learn here about her 
background and exceptional experience. 

- Captain Tim Meyer 
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My name is Emily Evans, I am a licensed MSW/MHP and am so excited to be 
joining the Regional Crisis Response Agency! I have experience working as an 
emergency department Social Worker and as a Designated Crisis Responder with 
King County, and hope to be and helpful resource to the City of Shoreline PD and 
to Shoreline community members. 

In my free time I love spending time with my two-year-old daughter, husband and 
big fluffy great Pyrenees dog walking around my home city of Renton. I am also a 
nerdy board game and D&D player, on the down-low  সহ঺঻ I’m so happy to be here! 

- Emily Evans MSW/MHP 

 

A Step At a Time... 
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Shorenorth Co-op Preschool Families with Shoreline PD's own Victoria Crabtree and Adam Daar (with his dog Emma). 

 

 
Last Friday, Shoreline Police Department members Victoria Crabtree, Adam Daar 
and Kris Tsujikawa joined Shorenorth Cooperative Preschool families on a 
community walk along the Interurban Trail. These weekly walks are a great way to 
meet fellow community members while exploring neighborhoods, trails and parks. 
No preregistration is required, just show up at the meetup location. Friendly leashed 
dogs are welcome to join too.  

Captain Meyer will be joining the group tomorrow, Friday, April 12th from 10:00 am-
11:30 am. We will be meeting at the picnic shelter at Hamlin Park. All are welcome 
to participate!  

For a full schedule of walks, please see link below.  
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- Kris Tsujikawa 

 

Calendar of Upcoming Walks  
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